
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
DATE: July 21, 2020 

 
TO:  All Vendors 
 
FROM: Connie Heinrichs / Julie Schiltz, Buyer(s) 

State Purchasing Bureau 
 
SUBJECT: RFP NUMBER 6231 Z1  
 
 
This is to notify all vendors who responded to the above-referenced Request for 
Proposal that the State of Nebraska intends to award the contract for PASRR Services 
to: 
 

• KEPRO 
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska. 

 


